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Dear guests,
due to the final preparations of our new menu, the hotel restaurant will be closed

on Sunday 12th June from 10.30 am. till 6.00 p.m.

During this time the lobby bar will be at your disposal, where we will serve
salad or soup of strong beef broth.

Thank you for your understanding.

Please be welcome from 6.00 p.m.

Team hotel restaurant Maximus Resort



